
What  Millennials  don’t  know
about the Clinton’s
Many older Americans who know the Clinton’s all too well make
the assumption that millennials don’t know how corrupt Bill
and Hillary Clinton really are, and to some degree, they are
right!

Millennials do know exactly how corrupt the Clinton’s are when
it comes to stealing elections, after watching them steal the
Democratic nomination from Bernie Sanders. They watched in
horror as the man they thought carried their banner, Bernie
Sanders, was cheated out of a reasonable chance at the party
nomination  despite  Sanders  having  far  more  energized
supporters  than  Hillary.

But because millennials are defined as those born between 1982
and 2000, they would have not been born yet in the 1990s, or
were  too  young  to  have  any  memory  of  the  Clinton
Administration  in  the  90s.

Some basic facts that have clouded the sub-human Clinton’s
political careers since their college years…

• Bill Clinton has been accused of sexual misconduct and even
rape too many times to list, starting all the way back when he
was accused of rape as a Rhodes Scholar at Oxford University
in England, but was not charged in England due to his U.S.
Citizenship.
• Both Bill and Hillary have a long history of lying, even
under oath, to cover up Bill’s many sexual assault and battery
charges,  including  the  misconduct  in  office  with  Monica
Lewinsky that led to his impeachment and conviction on perjury
charges, costing him his law license but not his presidency.

• Hillary Clinton was a committed Global Marxist and Maoist
during  her  college  years,  writing  numerous  essays  on  the
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benefits of Marxism, Maoism and Totalitarian styles of top-
down governance of the peasants. She wrote her college thesis
on the brutal political Rules for Radicals of Saul Alinsky,
which we are watching her employ in the 2016 election against
Trump today.

•  Out  of  college,  Hillary  took  a  job  working  for  Robert
Treuhaft, the then Chairman of the Communist Party USA, which
explains why The Communist Party USA has endorsed Hillary
Clinton in the 2016 race.
• Despite a lifetime of Bill’s sexual assaults and misconduct,
Hillary has “stood by her man” because their marriage is far
from the typical marriage. It is a political partnership for
profit and power, nothing more. Hillary couldn’t care less
about Bill’s sexual conquests, despite her public display of
outrage over Trump’s use of the “P” word in a taped private
conversation with George H.W. Bush nephew Billy Bush. Hillary
has lived a lifetime with the most offensive sexual predator
in America, Bill Clinton.

• Hillary has never stopped lying for Bill or herself.

And that’s just the personal foundation for who the Clinton’s
really are!

As lifelong political figures, the Clinton’s have been even
worse. There are very good reasons why the Communist Party USA
hates Donald J. Trump and is ALL-IN for Hillary Clinton. It’s
because despite Hillary Clinton’s good-old-American apple pie
granny routine on the 2016 campaign stage, she is 100% pure
unapologetic communist.

The Clinton’s have spent their entire lives working for the
final destruction of the United States of America. Like Barack
and Michelle Obama, they believe that America is an “evil
empire” of “rich capitalist pigs” like Donald J. Trump – and
that the USA is an “imperialist” nation that must be brought
to its knees and melded into the global commune.



Hillary Clinton has told us from the campaign and debate stage
that she believes in a “borderless world.” Hillary stated
during her nomination acceptance speech – “We will not build a
wall. Instead we will build an economy where everyone who
wants a good job can get one,” said Clinton, referring not to
jobs for every American, but rather for anyone in the “world”
who wants a job, including “illegal aliens” who have been
taking American jobs on American soil for decades now.

The Clinton’s quest to destroy America has been in high gear
since they occupied the White House from 1993-2000.

• China is the biggest foreign threat to American jobs and the
US  economy  today  –  A  fact  that  would  not  exist  had  the
Clinton’s  not  granted  communist  China  “permanent  favored
nation” trade status in the United Nations in 1993. “President
Clinton Thursday reversed course on China and renewed its
trade privileges despite what he said was Beijing’s lack of
significant progress on human rights.”
• Before ObamaCare, there was HillaryCare. Because Hillary
Clinton failed to install national socialized “single payer”
health care during the 90s, Obama tried to usher in a “single
payer” system via incremental steps. But ObamaCare failed as
fast as it was rushed through congress in the dead of night by
pure party line vote.

• The Clinton’s have falsely claimed credit for balancing the
federal  budget  during  the  last  two  years  of  the  Clinton
administration. However, what was different during the last
two years of the Clinton administration from the first six
years,  was  a  Republican  controlled  congress  led  by  Newt
Gingrich, who in keeping his “Contract with America,” forced
Bill Clinton to balance the federal budget during his final
two years in office.

• Bill Clinton was the first and only U.S. President to ever
be successfully impeached. But Bill’s criminal acts were the
result of his private affairs. Hillary’s criminal acts were of



the public realm.

• Hillary Clinton was fired for “unethical behavior” as a
young attorney working on the Watergate impeachment effort,
which was aimed at helping Sen. Teddy Kennedy in his upcoming
bid for the presidency.

• Hillary has been under continuous criminal investigations
for years, from her unethical behavior as a young attorney to
Chinagate from the White House, her Whitewater scandal and the
suspect death of close associates like Vince Foster, just to
name a few.

•  In  just  the  past  few  months,  five  more  DNC  Clinton
associates  have  been  “found  dead”  in  highly  suspect
circumstances.

•  The  Clinton  Foundation  has  been  under  numerous
investigations  for  a  number  of  varied  crimes,  including
“selling access” to foundation donors and buying favors from
the news media, all while Hillary was Secretary of State.
• It’s no secret even to average citizens that it is a federal
crime to mishandle classified and TOP SECRET information in a
manner which compromises national security. We all listened to
FBI Director James Comey list the criminal acts committed by
Hillary Clinton through her multiple private email servers and
cell phones. Then we listened to Director Comey state that
despite these crimes resulting in a significant breach of
national security, no one was going to bring any criminal
charges against Hillary Clinton, as others sit in prison today
for far less offenses.

•  FBI  agents  are  furious  that  after  all  their  work
investigating what might be the biggest national security leak
of classified information by any federal official in U.S.
history, Obama’s Department of Justice blocked any referral
for prosecution following a private “chance” meeting between
Bill Clinton and DOJ Director Loretta Lynch on an airport



tarmac.

• In short, the Clinton’s have a long history of criminal
activities, many of which do indeed rise to the level of
TREASON,  and  then  we  have  Benghazi,  the  death  of  four
Americans with blood all over Hillary’s hand. There is almost
no end to what could be listed here after their thirty-year
political crime spree.
Because  the  Clinton’s  have  spent  more  than  thirty-years
positioning  themselves  in  places  of  great  national  and
international influence, as well as positions with access to
“secrets” of not only the national security type, but the
personal  sort  that  could  be  used  to  blackmail  political
friends and foes, they have been able to escape accountability
for any of their very real crimes.

Following Bill Clinton’s sorted tenure as Governor of Arkansas
and President of the United States, Hillary set her sights on
the  presidency  in  her  first  bid  in  2008.  However,  the
Clinton’s  were  not  the  only  powerful  political  force  in
America.

Foreign interests predominately funded by Saudi Arabia through
Dr. Khalid al-Mansour (aka Donald Warden), the kingmaker of
Malcom X and Barack Hussein Obama, derailed Hillary’s 2008 run
at the White House, despite Barack Obama having no resume
whatsoever beyond his “community organizing” with Bill Ayers
in Chicago.

Hillary Clinton is who initiated what later became known as
the “birther” movement, as she was prepared to expose Obama
fraud in order to secure the 2008 DNC nomination. Hillary also
initiated the narrative that Barack Hussein Obama is in fact a
Muslim, which explains why the Obama administration is full of
Muslim Brotherhood agents today.

By now, you might be wondering why none of these facts have
been widely reported by the American press. It just so happens



that emails stolen from Hillary’s private email servers answer
that question, as email after email exposes the reality that
the Clinton’s have been working in close contact and concert
with the U.S. press for many years now.

Meanwhile, from her time as a U.S. Senator from New York to
her tenure as Secretary of State for the Obama administration,
the Clinton’s have used their access to the vastest network of
intelligence agency files on earth, to amass their own private
collection of blackmail files, which they now use to escape
any accountability for anything.

As  U.S.  Senator,  Hillary  Clinton  sat  on  the  following
Committees

• Committee on the Budget (2001-2003)
• Committee on Armed Services (2003-2009)
• Subcommittee on Air land
• Subcommittee on Emerging Threats and Capabilities
• Subcommittee on Readiness and Management Support
• Committee on Environment and Public Works (2001-2009)
• Subcommittee on Clean Air and Nuclear Safety
• Subcommittee on Fisheries, Wildlife, and Water
•  Subcommittee  on  Transportation  and  Infrastructure
(2007-2008)
•  Subcommittee  on  Superfund  and  Environmental  Health
(Chairwoman,  2007-2009)
•  Committee  on  Health,  Education,  Labor  and  Pensions
(2001-2009)
• Subcommittee on Children and Families
• Subcommittee on Employment and Workplace Safety
• Special Committee on Aging
Through these Committees, Hillary had access to classified
files that allowed her to build a “hit file” of data that
could later be used to force others in power to “toe the line”
and hold the Clinton narrative, running cover for all of the
Clinton  criminality  while  at  the  same  time,  leaking  or
manufacturing “hit” information on any political opponents who



dared to challenge her quest for power.

Reports of “death threats” and “cancelled subscriptions” of
newspapers  across  America  for  endorsing  Hillary  Clinton
clutter the Internet. But no one is asking why “conservative”
papers are endorsing Clinton to begin with, or why a number of
Republican Party leaders, all of whom know that everything in
this column is true, are also endorsing their arch enemy for
president?

Opposing the Clinton’s can come at a very high price!

That’s why both Hillary and Bill Clinton can afford to act so
cavalier no matter the mountain of hard evidence they have
left in the wake of their political crime spree. They are
fearless for a reason. They hold dirt on every powerful person
and around the globe today and they are not afraid to use it
in pursuit of their quest for global power.

On the other hand, these facts make Bill and Hillary Clinton
the most dangerous people on earth today. They not only hold
blackmail  files  on  every  person  of  power  in  the  Federal
Government today, but many people in power around the globe as
well.  While  the  Clinton’s  are  notorious  for  protecting
themselves, they are also well-known for throwing others under
the bus in that endeavor.

What can the people do?

The election fraud will be massive. There is no time and no
way to directly counter that fraud. The so-called press will
continue to support Hillary and attack Trump all the way up to
November 8, 2016 and there is no telling who they will hire to
say what about Trump in the remaining days.

So, the people have only one play here… Trump cannot afford to
win by a close margin. He will have to win by a convincing
margin too wide to steal. There must be a massive showing of
Americans for Trump on November 8th or the Clinton’s and their



press will steal this election.

What can congress do?

Both  chambers  of  congress,  the  House  and  the  Senate  are
controlled  by  Republicans  at  present.  Under  all  of  the
criminal  circumstances  surrounding  Hillary  Clinton  today,
congress  could  and  should  pass  a  resolution  admonishing
Hillary Clinton for her past crimes, breaches of national
security and her oath of office, establishing that she can
never again hold any security clearance in the United States
or hold any political office which requires that person to
have  access  to  any  classified,  Secret  or  Top  Secret
information.

Because the Republican controlled congress has failed to act
in any manner at any opportunity to stop the destruction of
the Constitutional Republic for the past seven years, it is
unlikely that any member of congress will stand up to protect
the Constitution or the people of the United States by taking
appropriate  action  to  block  Hillary  Clinton  in  the  2016
election.

Therefore, the future of the United States rests entirely in
the hands of the “legal” American citizens.
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